
 

Mrs. Neaman’s Supply List  

2025-2026 
​ 4 jumbo Elmer's glue sticks 

​1 Elmer’s liquid glue (white or clear, no glitter) 

​2-Boxes of Kleenex Tissues 

​2 16 oz. Hand Sanitizer 

​1 bottle of liquid antibacterial soap 

​2 Clorox or Lysol Disinfecting Wipes 

​2 baby wipes 

​1 box of 4 thin Expo dry erase markers  

​1 Box of zip top Gallon size -30 Count 

​1 Box of zip top Quart size -30 Count 

​4 Pink Flat Erasers 

​1 Pack of Crayola colored pencils 

​1 Pack of 10 Crayola twistables crayons  

​Wired headphones (labeled)  

​1 Change of Clothing – In a zip top gallon size bag clearly labeled with the 

child's name on the bag– the bag will remain in the classroom. We will switch 

out during the seasons. 

​1-16 oz. labeled water bottle daily 

*I will supply your child their daily folder.  
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Dear Parents & Guardians,​ ​ ​                                                                                 
​  
 
Hello! My name is Allison Neaman and I will be your child’s teacher at Redwood 
Elementary School for the 2025-2026 school year.  

 
This is my 4th year teaching at Redwood. I have 17 years of teaching experience. I 
have a Masters in Teaching and a Supervisors Certificate. I strive to create a safe, 
structured, and positive classroom environment where your child will be able to 
make meaningful progress towards IEP goals and standards. My ultimate goal is to 
make sure your child is safe, happy, and reaching their full potential at school! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns this 
school year. I welcome a collaborative approach towards education and encourage 
parental involvement. I look forward to meeting and working with you and your child 
to help them reach their highest potential.    
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Neaman 
aneaman@westorangeschools.org 
 

 


